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• Following the 2007 PCA report, the committee resolved to continue PCA 
reviews.  
• The committee has been relatively inactive this past year, with only a limited 
number reviews completed this winter.
• Now that the office move is complete, J. Alberts will telecon with the committee 
to help resolve any outstanding recommendations for changes to the PCA 
process:
•Activities for the upcoming year:

• Discuss the goals for reviewing PCAs for UNOLS council.
• Confirm the value and application by the agencies and operators.
• Transition to new online form (draft previously submitted by Mike)
• Work to establish forms for Captain, MarTech, and Scientist.
• With help from Office, revisit statistics and get back on a review schedule.

MJ Perry has rotated off and we need new volunteers to help.


